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The November  meeting of the Flying Club 
will be held at 7:30 PM  on Monday, 
November 15,  in the clubhouse north of the 
Terminal Building at the Red Deer Airport.    
Guest for the evening will be Glen Crandall, 
the owner of the beautiful Norseman that is 
hangared at Skywings.   Glen has been a 
pilot for many years and will enjoy telling 
about his experiences and taking us over to 
Skywings for a close look at the plane. 
We are very fortunate to have some of these 
classics like the A-26’s the Canso’s and the 
Norseman right on our field.  They won’t be 
there for ever.  So please be sure to attend 
and bring a friend. Let’s have a great turn-
out for this one. 
 
Election of Officers:  We are pleased that 
several of our members will be adding their 
names to the list of nominees for the election 
to be held on November 15.  
 
 Christmas Party: This year, the 
Christmas Party will be a sit-down 
dinner 5:30 PM, December 4.   Darcie 
will be setting the tables in the west 
rotunda near the windows The meal will 
be turkey with all the trimmings. The 
cost is $17.50 per person.  Tickets will 

be sold in advance so that she will know 
exactly the number of people that will 
attend.   We will be inviting CASARA 
members to join us as well as friends 
from Innisfail & Lacombe.  You are 
welcome to bring guests. Just be sure to 
get your tickets early.  Tickets are 
available until Nov. 29  at the Circuit 
Café.  Don’t wait too long.  After we 
have the meal, we’ll adjourn to the 
Flying Club building for visiting and 
entertainment.  We already have a 
couple of entertainment items booked. 
 
The Harvard Rocks: 
We need to have all of the members who 
wanted to sponsor a rock, honor their 
commitment.  Could you please bring your 
$200 cheque to the next meeting. This may 
keep us from having to run bingos! 
 
On the Calendar: 
November 11,  RDFC will be placing a 
wreath at the Harvard at 2:30 PM .  All 
members are welcome to attend. 
 
Mike Sutherland’s retirement party. 
November  26,  1800hrs, Harvard Park  
$25 per ticket .  Contact  Bob Orr  at FSS for 
tickets or Gary Hillman.  
 
To Contact Us: 
Dale:  347-1519     John 391-2075 
Wes: 318-2491       Bert  343-3808 
Norm: 343-0272      Jim:  346-6731 
 
 Visit our website   
www.reddeerflayingclub.org 
You might be on it ! 

 



 


